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Nursery Newsletter Term 2
Light Up the World






Diary Dates

Wednesday 3rd November – First day back at school
Friday 5th November – Bonfire Night 
Thursday 4th November – Diwali Celebration 
Friday 5th November – Children in Need! (Charity) – Fancy dress day.

Nativity Performance and Class Party! – date to be considered. 
Friday 17th December – Last day of term 

The Team 
GN: Miss Mackemsley, Mrs Khan and Mrs Graham
YN: Mrs Sheen, Mrs Cordial 
BL: Mr Young and Mrs. Szuster 
 

Welcome Back!
We hope you all had an enjoyable break and are ready to learn lots of exciting new things through your play. Coming to nursery every session provides your child with opportunities for them to learn vital skills and find out about the exciting world in which they live. It also shows your child that you consider their education to be important and sets expectations for the future. Our topic this term is Light Up the World. We will be looking at different festivals such as, Diwali, Thanksgiving, Bonfire Night, Hanukkah and Christmas!
PE Kit Reminder
White top	    Black shorts or leggings	     Black plimsolls
[image: ]
Suitable Clothing
Please ensure your children have the correct clothes to keep them warm and dry while playing outside. Please write your child’s name on their clothing. Clothes should be easy enough for the children to remove themselves, especially for easy toileting and changing for PE.
Please bring in a pair of wellington boots and a waterproof jacket for your child to keep at school.                     [image: ]
Christmas 
Nativity Performance and Class Party - This will take place in Nursery at the usual time your child attends. They can wear party clothes! We will give you more details closer to the time. 


	Snack
Your child will be provided snack whilst at school. Fruit and milk is provided, but we also offer a nursery snack that costs £1 per week. If you have not yet paid / did not receive a letter, please speak to the Nursery Office.

PE
PE STARTS NOW! 
TERM 2. 
PE will be every Tuesday for AM and every Friday for PM. We are asking for your child to come to school dressed in their PE kits and they will stay in their PE kits all day. They no longer need to bring their PE kit into school. Please ensure every item is clearly labelled. It will help us find the item if it is lost. 



‘The Roots to Grow and the Wings to Fly’
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